
WBTH-AM Fourth Quarter Issues 2023

October 3rd: Alerted listeners to a boil water advisory due to a 
main line leak repair for the Burning Fork area;

October 5th: Alerted listeners that boil water advisory for 
Burning Fork area had been lifted; 

October 23rd: Started running 30 second promos promoting 
area Trick or Treat times and Trunk or Treat times and 

locations;

November 6th: Informed listeners of a special site-based 
council meeting for Pikeville Independent Schools for the 

following day; 

November 29th: Started informing listeners that chance to 
receive FEMA assistance for flood victims would end in 

January 2024; 

December 3rd: Alerted listeners of a boil water advisory in the 
Huddy/Stone area of Pike County (KY)

December 5th: Began announcing a sewer system smoke test 
for Thursday December 7th for Scott Avenue in Pikeville Ky;

December 5th- Alerted listened that the boil water advisory in 
the Huddy/Stone area of Pike County (Ky) had been lifted;

PSAS

Kentucky Transportation Cabinet;

Stand Up 2 Cancer;



Dept Of Veteran Affairs;

Fatherhood Involvement;

Wildfire Prevention;


